
From: Jake Robertson <Jake.Robertson@wynnwilliams.co.nz>  
Sent: Thursday, 15 December 2022 2:30 p.m. 
To: Hearings Administrator <hearingsadministrator@orc.govt.nz> 
Cc: Kate Woods <Kate.Woods@wynnwilliams.co.nz> 
Subject: pORPS - remote access to hearing [WW-ACTIVE.FID550062] 
 
 
 
Good morning Myriam, 
 
Further to the Panel’s direction in the Notice of Hearing at [12], the Queenstown Lakes District 
Council respectfully requests access to participate in the hearing remotely. 
 
We note that for some hearing topics, QLDC’s witnesses may attend the hearing in person – we will 
advise of this closer to the time and once the detailed hearing schedule has been released. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 

Jake Robertson 
Associate 
Wynn Williams 
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WYNNWILLIAMS-MESSAGE-DISCLAIMER: 

This e-mail (including any attachment) is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this email in error, 
you must not disclose or use its contents and must immediately notify the sender and then delete this email. While we 
regularly scan our computer system for viruses using anti-virus software, this email (including any attachment) may not be 
free of viruses and therefore you will open it at your own risk.  
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